Executive VIcE PRESIDENT AND PROVOST

April 30, 2013

Dr. Sultana Nurun Nahar

4003 McPherson Chemical Laboratory
140 W Eighteenth Ave.

Columbus, OH 43210

CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Dr. Nahar,

Please accept my congratulations on your selection for the John Wheatley
Award; I was delighted to learn that you have been honored for your worldwide
efforts on behalf of women in the sciences. A commitment to international outreach
and education is an important part of Ohio State’s mission, and awards like this help
us to move closer to these goals as we continue to stride toward eminence.

On behalf of everyone at the university, I want you to know that we
appreciate your contributions both here and abroad, and that we are proud to see you
receive recognition for your hard work and dedication.

Warmest regards,
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Joseph A. Alutto
Executive Vice President and Provost
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